

Welcome to Miss Renée's Kindergarten Flock

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Welcome to kindergarten! My name is Darcy Renèe. I am looking forward to having your child in my classroom during the 2023-2024 school year. I have provided information below to help ease your child's transition to kindergarten this upcoming school year.

- * Please bring one picture of your child with his/her name printed on the back of the picture to Kindergarten Orientation.
- * A short 15 minute snack will be scheduled every day. Please provide your child with a small nutritious snack (e.g, cheese stick, carrots, etc.). We may eat this snack in the morning or the afternoon. You may also send your child to school with a bottle of water.
- * Please set aside some time each day to help your child practice recognizing and writing their first and last name.
- * During each month, I will be sending home a calendar of events. It will include important information to our classroom, such as specials, projects, skills being taught that month, and special dates coming up.
- * We are all partners in your child's education. I would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to write a letter about your child. What does your child like? What things that you as a parent know about your child would be important for me to know? Please include special interests and hobbies.
- * Please send these school supplies on the first day of school:
- *4 boxes of Crayola crayons
- * 1 box of markers (optional)
- *4 containers of Play Doh
- * 1 pair of children's scissors
- * 10 glue sticks
- * 1 package baby wipes or disinfectant wipes
- *2 boxes of tissues
- * 1 cloth pencil pouch
- *3 Ziploc gallon baggies
- *2 rolls of paper towels
- * 1 towel labeled with your child's name for rest time for the first month of school
- *extra change of clothes in a labeled bag

I can't wait to meet your child at our Kindergarten Orientation!

Take care,

Miss Darcy Renée Kenee